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This Bill is another try at "rank choice voting" which the good people of the state of 

Oregon soundingly defeated.  We do want to go the way of California or Alaska and 

dilute our voting procedures to the point that they are easily manipulated by the 

groups in power.  This looks like just another "power play" to take rights away from 

the people and place it in the hands of the unelected and sometimes elected 

bureaucrats.  I am opposed. 


